
Email Morris – Hultgren re Festal Intrada

----- Original Message -----
From: Ralph Hultgren
To: pmorris@vnc.qld.edu.au
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:12 PM
Subject: Fw: festal intrada

Here's the sketch

The score will follow when I can work out how to do a PDF on my mother in law's
machine - adjudicating up the coast!

I am very pleased to give this to you mate!

You might not want it!!!

-----------------------------------------------------
Ralph,

Wow, you move fast!

This is so thrilling, I just hope you didn't feel the need to do this! Do you have an idea of the timeline?
- I wouldn't want to rush things... It could be something that we don't send out, but hand out on the
day, and they'd still have a few weeks to work on it before the performance.

Thank you so very much for your generosity!

We'll catch up soon...
Peter
________________
Dr Peter Morris
Director of Music
Villanova College
24 Sixth Ave
Coorparoo QLD 4151
Direct Phone: 3394-5536
Music Office: 3394-5691

----- Original Message -----
From: Ralph Hultgren
To: pmorris
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 2:19 PM
Subject: Re: festal intrada

HI,

Here's the PDF of the score.

It's my pleasure and my joy indeed to support what you are doing mate!

Ralph
------------------------------------------------------



Hi Ralph,

I am so very grateful and amazingly humbled by your efforts! This is a true "you shouldn't have" but
now that you have, I'm delighted! Out of scholarly interest, what was the first title that you scribbled
out? I find the process fascinating!

Would you want Morrison to play on this at all?

Cheers,

Peter

ps.... This weekend I'm doing piles of marking, and the Grad Dip papers are on the top of the list - -
hope they're not too delayed!

________________
Dr Peter Morris
Director of Music
Villanova College
24 Sixth Ave
Coorparoo QLD 4151
Direct Phone: 3394-5536
Music Office: 3394-5691

From: Ralph Hultgren <r.hultgren@griffith.edu.au>
To: pmorris <pmorris@vnc.qld.edu.au>
Sent: Sat, 5 June, 2010 10:31:18 AM
Subject: Re: festal intrada

Hi Peter,

Did you get all the other stuff. I sent it to the hotmail account as that was the only one I had on my
desktop at home.

I had Via ad Deus - "The way to God" which was part of an Augustine quote I found on the Villa web
site or connected to it somehow. I didn't want to be too evangelical - I know my mouth gets me into a
bit of trouble.........

My best to you

Ralph
-------------------------------------------

Hi Ralph,

I'm at home and have just checked my Yahoo account, and yes, there are a few messages there from
you, and it looks like its all parts and a midi.... I'll hopefully have a chance to have a look (and listen)
when I don't have 2 girls tugging at my ears! I now have to turn the computer off and play horses in
the garage - or else!

Have a good weekend, and thanks again!

Peter



Dr Peter Morris

Director of Music

Villanova College

pmorris@vnc.qld.edu.au

*** This message has been sent from a YAHOO account created only for sending mail from my home
account. Please direct all messages to the VILLANOVA address pmorris@vnc.qld.edu.au


